
	

	

	

 
April 25, 2018 Motions Passed Related to the  

Proposed Rules for ITEP 
 

 
Motion No. 1 (made by Secretary Pierson and seconded by Mr. Jones) 
 
The Board moved to advance what has been directed by the Governor to 
initiate improvements to the Industrial Tax Exemption Program (“ITEP”) in 
a manner that is in compliance with the Administrative Procedures Act and 
for the Board to act as a body in order to move the program forward to 
consider ITEP rule changes. 
 
 
Motion No. 2 (made by Mr. Miller and seconded by Mr. Adley) 
 
The Board moved to have a meeting as a Committee of the Whole, for the 
overview of and public input on the ITEP proposed rules on or about May 
22. 
 
 


